
Linn-Mar High School 

Daily Announcements 

Thursday October 11 2018 

Any highschool student interested in participating in an active ALICE training for students event 

can sign up in the main office.  The training will be THIS Saturday Oct 13 starting at 8am.  You will 

enter door #16 on the morning of the event. Door 16 is located off the front circle drive nearest 10th 

street.  

Clubs 

 

Do you want to post a movie review, short story, list, opinion, Linn-Mar news, or anything else you like 

writing about? Join the Riff Room Blog! The Riff Room Blog is having its first meeting tomorrow on 
Friday, October 12th at 8:00 in Mrs. Axeen's room, rm J205. All are welcome, and there will be 
pumpkin bars. 

Congratulations Linn-Mar!!!  The Mississippi Valley Regional Blood Center received 29 whole 

blood donations at last Friday's blood drive.  If you signed up to donate and would like to collect 

your free t-shirt, stop by Mr. Gehrls' room, room 156 in the 4 corners.  Hurry, supplies and sizes are 

limited. 

There will be a Thespian meeting TODAY, October 11th at 3:30 in Mrs. Smith’s room.  We will be 

discussing upcoming events and taking this year’s yearbook picture.  Please see Mrs. Smith or one of 

the officers if you have questions. 

The first meeting of the new Linn-Mar Club YOUnique is this Friday 10/12 at 8am in the learning 

center.  This club is for everyone.  Its purpose is to help you promote being true to who you are!  We 

will be doing self-esteem building, dream boards and other fun confidence building activities.  If you 

have questions please see Mrs. Cortez in the Learning Center.  Look forward to seeing you all on 

Friday. 

Attention Linn-Mar!  The HOSA - Future Health Professionals, sponsored healthy canned food drive 

ends tomorrow, October 12th.   Please bring your  donations to any of the offices or Mrs. Johnson 

rom.   

 

SPORTS 

Bowling sign-ups are now available in the athletic office.  

Sign-ups are now open for Men’s Swimming. If you want to sign up, please see Mrs. Kelley in the 

Athletic Office. 

Event    Time  Location 

Cross Country: Girls 

Sophomore Divisional 

3:30pm  Jones Park - 

Cedar Rapids  
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Cross Country: Boys 

Sophomore Divisional 
4:00pm  Jones Park - 

Cedar Rapids  

  

Cross Country: Girls 

Varsity Divisional 

4:30pm  Jones Park - 

Cedar Rapids  

  

Cross Country: Boys 

Varsity Divisional 

4:55pm  Jones Park - 

Cedar Rapids  

  

Swimming & Diving: 

Girls Varsity MVC 

5:00pm Dubuque Wahlert Catholic High School, Cedar Falls, Iowa City High, Dubuque Senior, 

Dubuque Hempstead, Iowa City West, Thomas Jefferson, Kennedy, Linn-Mar, 

Washington, Waterloo Girls' Swim Team 

Linn-Mar High 

School  

  

Volleyball: JV JV 

Tournament 

5:00pm Iowa City High, Clear Creek Amana, Iowa City West, Kennedy, Xavier Linn-Mar High 

School  

  

Cross Country: Girls JV 

Divisional 

5:20pm 
 

Jones Park - 

Cedar Rapids  

  

Football: Freshman 

Game 

5:30pm Iowa City High Iowa City High 

School  

  

Cross Country: Boys JV 

Divisional 
5:50pm 

 
Jones Park - 

Cedar Rapids  

  

Vocal Concert 7:00pm 
 

Auditorium   

 

 

COUNSELING NEWS 

 

**College Application Assistance: School Counselors will be available in the College/Career Center on  

Monday, October 15th; & again on Tuesday, October 30th from 4:00-7:00 p.m. to help seniors and their 

parents with filling out college applications. Stop in anytime to get your questions answered or help with 

applications. 

 

College Visits over the next two weeks in the College & Career Center: 

Friday, October 12th - 9:00 am: Drake University 

Monday, October 15th - 8:30 am: The University of Chicago 

Tuesday, October 16th – 2:00 pm: Uni Wisconsin-Platteville 

Wednesday, October 17th - All Day: UNI Visit Day @ UNI 

8:30 am: Washington University, St. Louis 

9:00 am: Hawkeye Community College 

 11:00 am: Buena Vista University  

11:30 am: Central College 

Thursday, October 18th  - 8:30 am: St. Ambrose University 
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Other Information… 

**Seniors: Just a reminder that all transcript requests to colleges and teacher recommendation letters 

are done through Family Connection. If you need help with this process stop in the College/Career 

Center or see your School Counselor. 

Parking 18-19 

**Students who have parking tags to park on campus MUST advise Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 

Office of any changes of vehicle information including new license plates. Vehicles not registered to 

park on campus will be ticketed. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots.  The North parking lot is set up for students and 

staff to have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student 

and staff share the parking lot together.  Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all 

times. 

Parking Lot Reminder! Students are not allowed to park in the visitor or staff parking areas. 

during school hours. This is a parking violation and you will receive a parking fine of $25.00. 

Park in your designated lot with your parking tag displayed to avoid being ticketed. 

Students who drive their moped to school need to park on the designated area in the South Lot. Please 
register your moped before driving it on campus.Students who have the privilege of parking on campus please 

remember to follow the Linn-Mar parking 

guidelines to avoid getting a parking fine: 

• Park in your designated parking lot. 

• Always have your parking tag displayed in your vehicle. 

• Register any car you drive on campus to the 11th/12th office. • 

Parking tags are not transferable. 

• Do NOT parking in staff, visitors or handicap areas. 

• Parking fines costs $25.00 and must be paid within 14 days. 

• Receiving 3 parking fines will result in the loss of your parking tag for the school year. • 

Students are NOT allowed to park at Excelsior Middle School. 

• Students are NOT allowed to park in the apartment lots across the street. 

• Students parking on the street, please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get ticketed by the Marion 

Police. 

• The East Lot is for South Lot overflow parking only. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots.  The North parking lot is set up for students and 

staff to have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student 

and staff share the parking lot together.  Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all 

times. 

 


